
 

 

 
 

 
January 27 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
Thank you to all parents for their continued support, patience and understanding during the latest 
period of online only learning for our students. I know that many members of our DBS Wakra 
community have been affected recently by the Covid-19 omicron variant and I hope that everyone 
is as well as can be expected at this time.  
 
Term 2 is a little shorter than term 1 so we are now already almost at the point of our mid-term 
break, which begins at the end of next week once online lessons have ended on Thursday February 
03. As always, we are asking our whole school community – teachers, students & parents – to 
support our efforts to seek continuous improvements by completing short surveys. On this 
occasion, our focus is very much upon our collective experience of online learning. Copied below is 
a link to the survey which I would be very grateful if parents could complete as honestly as possible 
so that we can understand the valuable parental perspective: 
 
https://forms.gle/2mexhuS3MxrBYaWy8 
 
I wish to assure parents that all views expressed in our half-termly surveys are not only taken very 
seriously but also actioned wherever possible. As was noted during our recent BSO inspection 
report, we are committed to meeting the needs of our wider school community: 

 
 Pupils’ and parents’ views are regularly consulted through surveys every half-term, 

demonstrating the school’s accountability to its school community 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 

https://forms.gle/2mexhuS3MxrBYaWy8
mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

